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To whom it may concern,
My name is Enza Georgiou, I live at 85 Hyde park avenue London Enfield N21 2PL.

I am disappointed in hearing that the Enfield council is thinking of putting a crematorium
in Firs Farm Wetlands, as I live close by. We already live near a cemetery, we don't need
any more. As for a crematorium and the pollution it will bring, we already have one near
the A10.

So, I will not be supporting this building. I reject this proposal.



